
  

  

 

The sad news was just received from Golden Eagles member Captain Bob Stunkard that 

former Continental Captain Wes Coss took his last flight West on Aug 10, 2020. Captain 

Coss was 98. There are no additional details at this time, but they will be provided as they 

become available.  

 

The Golden Eagles sends condolences to Captain Coss`s family and we wish them peace 

and comfort as they say goodbye to their loved one. RIP Captain Coss, and Godspeed on 

your final flight West.  
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